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Maria Caterina Baruffi (University of Verona) and Matteo
Ortino (University of Verona) have edited the book «Trending
topics in international and EU law: legal and economic
perspectives». It collects the proceedings of the
conference «#TILT Young Academic Colloquium», held in Verona
on 23-24 May 2019 and organized by the Law Department of the
University of Verona in collaboration with the Ph.D. School of
Legal and Economic Studies and the European Documentation
Centre.

The event fell within the activities of the research project
«Trending International Law Topics – #TILT» supervised by
Maria Caterina Baruffi and funded by the programme «Ricerca di
base 2015» promoted by the University of Verona. It was
specifically targeted to Ph.D. students and early career
scholars, selected through a Call for Papers. The book
publishes the results of their research with the aim of
fostering the scientific debate on trending topics in
international and EU law and their impact on domestic legal
systems.

The volume is divided into four parts, respectively devoted to
public international law, including papers on human rights,
international criminal law and investment law; private
international law; EU law, addressing both general aspects and
policies; and law and economics.

With specific regard to private international law (Part II of

the volume), contributions deal with family, civil and
commercial matters. For the former aspect, the volume collects
papers on topics such as the EU Regulations on property
relationships of international couples, recognition of
adoptions, free movement of same-sex registered partners and
cross-border surrogacy; for the latter, the volume includes
contributions on topics such as choice-of-court agreements in
the EU in the light of Brexit, insolvency, service of process
and counter-claims in the Brussels regime.

More information about the book and the complete table of
contents are available here.

